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September 8, 2003

3TA1E OF 1LL~iNOiS

Dorothy Gunn Clerk Pollution Control Board
Illinois Pollution Control Board
James Thompson Center
100 W. Randolph Street
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Ms. Clark:

The Board of the Kingsbridge Association would like to make :it known to all interested
parties that we are completely against the proposed Lowe waste transfer site.
Kingsbridge Subdivision is located in the northeast portion of Cary, and consists of 52
lots.

This site will not only bring more traffic and exhaust pollution to our neighborhood, but it
will also bring excess noise and noxious odors. The proposed location is adjacent to
The Hollows and is too close to neighboring homes.

A waste transfer site may be needed in McHenry County, but a more remote location
would be more conducive to this type of activity.

Please deny Mr. Lowe’s petition and application for this facility. We want Cary to be
known as a quiet community with well-preserved areas where families want to live.

Regards,

Kingsbridge Homeowners Association Board of Directors
Mike Reich, President
Corey Peppler, Vice-President
Jon Sykes, Treasurer
Deb VanHouten, Secretary

cc: Cameron Davis, Village Administrator, Village of Cary
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